
New  Bedford  Emergency
Overflow  Shelter  Open
Tonight, Dec. 10
The overflow will be opened again tonight due to the continued
frigid temperatures expected over the next few days. Guests
can start to arrive at Sister Rose House (71 Division St) at
6:00pm. It is a first come, first serve basis and our capacity
is 25 individuals. Guests will be offered a meal, showers and
a good night’s rest in a safe environment. Any inquires can be
forwarded to Sister Rose House and 1-800-homeless.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-emergency-overflow-shelter-open-tonight-dec-10/2017/12/10
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-emergency-overflow-shelter-open-tonight-dec-10/2017/12/10
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-emergency-overflow-shelter-open-tonight-dec-10/2017/12/10

